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SchrDck Road, Suite tOD-CDiumbus. Dhio 43229 
Phone: 64D-54Q-I11I Fax: BI4-54D-II13 

April 28,2010 ^ ^ 
^ ^ 

Mrs. Betty McCauley I g ^•, 
Acting Secretary w ^ ^ 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio ( ^ co ^ 
180 East Broad Street O ' ^ r^ 
Columbus, OH 43266-0573 - . ^ r l 

Re: /n Âe Matter of the Application of the CO :£ 
C/(|; of Rittman, for 
Certification as a Governmental Aggregator 
Case No. 04-1006-EL-GAG 

Dear Mrs. McCauley: 

As the aggregation program manager for the City of Rittman, please accept this letter as 
notification to withdraw the City's Renewal Application that was filed with the PUCO on March 
3,2010. 

We apologize for submitting the appUcation outside of the 30-60 renewal filing window. Should 
you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 614-540-1111 or via 
email at tleach@amppartners.org. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Terry Leach 
AMPO, Inc. General Manager and 
Vice President Risk Management 

cc: Larry A. Boggs - City Manager, City of Rittman 
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